
From: 
To: 
Cc::: 

Subject: 
Date: 
Attachments: 

Kia ora. 

-Te Rynanqa o Kaikoura -@nqaitahu 

- Nqai Tahu; - MPI; "' - Te Runanga o Kaikoura 

RE: Proposed Ka ikoura mataitai reserves - submissions received 

Monday, 11 January 2016 11:24:00 AM 
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Please find attached an additional submission for the Kahutara and Oaro (extension) mataitah 
reserve applications. � V Oj 
Kind regards � 
• c} 
From:­
Sent: Tuesday, 22 December 2015 3:47 p.m. 
To: - - Te Runanga o Kaikoura - @ngaitahu 
Cc:- - Ngai Tahu @ngaitahu.iwi.nz>; 

�� ·0 

@mpi.govt.nz>; - Te ft��-a ga o Kaikoura 
@ngaitahu.iwi.nz> � Subject: Proposed Kaikoura mataitai reserves - sub�i'ens-received 

Kia ora. 
• (}fl:). � 

Please find attached a covering letter fr , dated 22 December 2015, regarding 
the submissions received for the Ka��r · Oaro (extension) and Tutaeputaputa mataitai reserve 
applications, along with a record�� public meeting. 

I will put a hard copy in th� 
Kind regards �<:;5 
• 0 �0 

t�nior Analyst, Spatial Allocations 
Fisher"6i �agement I Regulation & Assurance ��or Primary lndustrs - Manatu Ahu Matua I Pastoral House 25 The Terrace I PO Box 2526 i Wellington I New 
Ze land 

Telephone: l Web: www.mpi.govt.nz 



From: 

To: 

Subject: 
Date: 

Attachments: 

Hi. 

fW: Proposed Mataitai reserves in the Kaikoura osnct 
Thursday, 24 Dec.Ember 201510:12:43 AM 

jmage003 iPQ 

attached please find a submission for Oaro Mataitai. 

Thanks, 

From: Rachel Vaughan [mailto @kaikoura.govt.nz] 
Sent: Friday, 18 December 2015 2:21 p.m. 
To: FMSubmissions <FMSubmissions@mpi.govt.nz> 

Subject: Proposed Mataltai reserves in the Kaikoura District 

Dear Sir/Madam 

�ri, "q) c} 
�� �o 

Kaikoura District Council would like to extend their support to the 13{c?;iosed Kahutara mataitai 

reserve and proposed extension to the Oaro Mataitai Reserve. th of these areas are located 

within the Kaikoura District. The Kaikoura District Council • nCI stand the importance of the 
areas to Te Runanga o Ngai Tahu and the customary pr ctices these areas once supported. 

If you would like any further information in regard Q,this support, please contact the writer . . (j 
Sincerely o� Rachel Vaughan 
District Planner �0 

�� '?<add1!a� O.<Q 
District Plamer V � 

1<AIKOU1M • A SUSIAINA8LY CE'Rnflw COMMUNiiY 
lhrough the international Earthc:hedt program the Kaikoura oomrnunity is committing to 



a sustainable future. 
Committing to a sustainable future should be the goal of every Organisation, Community 

and Business " contact us to find out more! 


